
 
 

A message from the Senior Leadership Team... 

Upcoming Events: 

17/10 KS1 Forest School parent  engagement  

Bikeability—Y4 20/10 

  Y5 23 & 24/10 

Please return your slip  

LKS2 Parent engagement  

26/10 more details to follow  

27/10 Harvest  

For more dates please go to:  

Calendar – Castlechurch Primary 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 93.28% 

Maple 96.96% 

Willow 94.47% 

Beech 97.49% 

Pine 97.51% 

Rowan 93.89% 

Cedar 91.46% 

Elm  91.92% 

Oak  96.52% 

 This Week’s winner is:  

           PINE                

        Well done!  

 

This week we have 

been learning about 

the Guinness Book of 

Records. We discussed 

whether or not world 

records were a good 

idea and if they 

stopped arguments or not. Ask your child all about it!  

Picture News!  

Monday FLU Vaccines  

Tuesday KS1 Forest School 

PARENTS EVENINGS  

Wednesday Beech—swimming  

PTPA MEETING 5:30pm  

Thursday  

Friday  

https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/calendar/


House Points 
 

Fox 1040 

Squirrel  892 

Hedgehog 1010 

Badger 902 

EYFS - Ellie  

Maple-Lily Rose 

Willow-Oscar A 

Hazel– Scarlett 

Pine - Ronan 

Rowan– Harry 

Beech-Ella-Mai 

Oak-Eleanor 

Elm-Christine 

Cedar– Jaxson 

 

EYFS - Victoria 

Maple-Alivia 

Willow-Ellie-Mae 

Hazel-Winnie 

Pine-Nikol 

Rowan–Alfie 

Beech-Junior 

Oak-Kian 

Elm-Amelia 

Cedar-Lillia 

 

EYFS - Sebastian 

Maple-Skylah 

Willow-Yoana  

Hazel-Layla 

Pine-Aurora 

Rowan-Billie-Jo 

Beech-Ryan 

Oak-Theo 

Elm-Charlene 

Cedar-Archie 

Lunchtime stars 

EYFS—Lucas W 

KS1-Darcy 

LKS2-Thea 

UKS2– Joshua M 

EYFS - Freya Rose 

Maple - Jessica  

Willow – Zach 

Hazel - Esme 

Pine - Harry 

Rowan– Bella  

Beech – Harley  

Oak – Isabelle 

Elm – Freya 

Cedar-Ruby LW 



 

-                    We are family!!  

We are thrilled to announce that Springhead Primary School has joined the Children First 

Learning Partnership this week, taking our number of schools in the trust to six.   

 On 2nd October, we had a special Teams assembly where all the schools joined together 

to celebrate this momentous day. The Headteachers from all the schools went to visit 

Springhead in the afternoon and had a tour round the school meeting the staff and pupils.  

We are really looking forward to working together on many exciting projects.  

Further information on the Children First 

Learning Partnership can be found 

at www.childrenfirstlp.org.uk 

                                                              

 

The children at Castlechurch were really     

excited to see the children in the other 

schools on the Teams assembly and                    

welcomed them whole heartedly into our 

MAT.  

 

   



PTPA Meeting  

On Wednesday 11th October 

there is a meeting at 5:30pm 

at the Hungry House 

EVERYONE WELCOME TO JOIN US!  


